
 

                                     CALL FOR PAPERS 

SYNTHETICS AND HYDRAULIC LUBRICANTS TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 

The STLE Synthetics and Hydraulic Lubricants Technical Committee of the Society of 
Tribologists and Lubrication Engineers (STLE) is soliciting papers and presentations for the 
73rd STLE Annual Meeting and Exhibition which will be held May 20 – 24, 2018 at the 
Minneapolis Convention Center in Minneapolis, MN. 

You are cordially invited to participate in our meeting.  Please consider presenting relevant 
work in the fields of hydraulic fluid or synthetic lubricants.  Session topics may include, but are 
not limited to the following: 

 Hydraulic Pump Efficiency 

 Hydraulic Fluid Trends 

 Advances in Hydraulic Fluid Additive Technology 

 Test Methodology for Hydraulic Fluid 

 Fluid Power Research 

 New Applications for Synthetic Fluids 

 Trends in Synthetic Fluids 

 New Advances and Benefits of Synthetic Fluids 

 Test Methodology for Synthetic Fluids 

There has been growing interest in both hydraulic fluid applications and synthetic fluid 
developments at recent meetings.  This has been reflected in the increase in the number of 
quality presentation at our section meetings over the last few years.  We would like to continue 
this trend by providing informative and thought-provoking subject matter to the attendees. 

Please use the “Submit your abstract here” link on the STLE Annual Meeting website 
www.stle.org and check the “Synthetics and Hydraulic Fluids” session.   

The deadline for a 150-word abstract is October 1, 2017 

For questions or additional information related to this abstract submission, please contact: 

Patti Cusatis (patti.cusatis@basf.com)   914-785-2970 
 
We look forward to receiving your contribution.  Thank you!       


